
Military Wives Concert at St Giles!

   Saturday 13th April 2024 at 4pm

        St Giles Church, Great Coxwell SN7 7NG

• The Defence Academy Military Wives choir will be singing a wide variety of choral and 

solo works, from contemporary songs to Classical pieces. 

• This is also the first concert in support of our new charity, The Friends of St Giles 

Church, recently set up to generate much needed funding for the church building. 

• Please come and support and enjoy a great afternoon - refreshments in the Reading 

Room afterwards, and a chance to talk to the performers!

• Concert is free, but donations gratefully received, to cover basic costs and  kick-start our 

fund-raise for the charity. 

Email or phone (voicemail/text please) to reserve a seat (places are limited – book early!):

Russpayne999@gmail.com      07968-277059 
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